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15 June 2017 

 

 

 

Ms Lyn Beverley  

Secretary 

Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee 

Parliament House 

CANBERRA  ACT  2600 

 

 

 

Dear Ms Beverley 

 

Correction: 
 

I am writing to correct my evidence during the Budget Estimates Hearings of the Senate 

Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee on Wednesday, 24 May 2017. 

 

Senator Gallacher asked about employee roll-off numbers on the Air Warfare Destroyer 

program. 

 

I would like to advise: 

 As at 6 May, ASC Shipbuilding had 1,193 employees and 345 contractors and 

subcontractors, totalling 1,538 personnel, not 1,542 as stated in the hearing.  

 For the year-to-date up to 6 May 2017, ASC Shipbuilding let 53 employees go 

from the Air Warfare Destroyer program, compared to publicly announced 

reductions of 84. In the hearing I said 84 employees had left the program in 2017.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mark Lamarre 

Chief Executive Officer - ASC Shipbuilding 




